
Smith Middle School 
 

Lunch Information 
 

POINT OF SALE LUNCH PROGRAM 
 
This system allows parents and student to pay for meals on account, thereby eliminating 
the need for students to carry cash to school each day. Funds may be added to accounts at 
the lunch line or by mail to the Troy School District Food Service. Children may still 
purchase lunches with cash. Students access the system using their student ID card. When 
an ID card is scanned, cafeteria staff are able to view the student's name, picture, account 
balance or any other information added such as food allergies or meal restrictions.  

  

There are two ways to put money on your account: 
Bring in a check made out to food services and give it to any lunch lady. 
Log on to  and put money this way.  

 

 

 

https://www.myschoolbucks.com/index.jsp

